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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 

 

Christmas Treat-  Children’s 

entertainer Wacky Woody will 

be coming into school on 

Friday 15th December!  

 

Christmas Party– in school 

on Wednesday 20th December 

with lots of fun games and 

music. 

 

Last Day of Term- 

Wednesday 20th December 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: The Nativity Story 

Maths Focus:  Understanding and using the 

language of time. Comparing the number of 

objects, using fewer, less, more etc. 

Phonics Focus:  Revisiting all the letters  and tricky words 

‘I’, ‘to’, ‘no’ learnt  this term. Practising reading cvc 

(consonant, vowel, consonant) words and letter formation.  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Family Wall in Nursery 

Keep bringing in any fantastic work that your children have 

completed, or any special news you wish to tell us about. 

These can be then stuck on the family wall as and when you 

want to. This will be a great opportunity for you to share 

and celebrate your children's achievements. If you want to 

tell us about some exciting news, please feel free to fill out a 

‘parent postcard’, which will be placed near the family wall. 

We look forward to reading about, seeing and commending 

your children’s accomplishments! Thanks for all your contri-

butions to the family wall so far! 

Wacky Woody 

Wacky Woody will be coming in on 15th December and we 

would be grateful to any contributions to the cost of the en-

tertainment. Please could permission slips be returned to the 

school office as soon as possible if you have not already 

done so. Many thanks. 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

Parent Postcards: 

Pick up a postcard! You will now find these in a new 

location, next to our family wall. Please take one and 

share some exciting news with us! This could be 

anything from your child trying to write his/her name 

to creating a beautiful winter picture or counting 

forward and backwards!  


